
OLEEVIA FOUNDATION HONORS
'HARITHAKARMASENA' ON INTERNATIONAL

WOMEN'S DAY 2025

On the occasion of International Women's
Day, March 8, 2025, the Oleevia
Foundation took a significant step under
Project Sashakt Naari in recognizing the
unsung heroes of our society—the women
working as 'Harithakarmasena' under
Kudumbasree in the field of sanitation
and waste management. These women,
who work tirelessly to maintain cleanliness
and promote sustainable practices in local
self-government bodies, play a vital role in
preserving the environment and ensuring
public health.

In an effort to express our gratitude for
their dedication and hard work, Oleevia
Foundation distributed Appreciation Cards
to honor the contributions of these
remarkable women. This small token of
recognition aimed to convey our heartfelt
appreciation for their consistent efforts in
keeping our city clean.

As part of the event, our Social Worker and
Project Coordinator Sreeja conducted an
awareness session on health and hygiene for
the women of Harithakarmasena. The
session aimed to provide valuable insights
on maintaining personal health, safety
practices, and the importance of hygiene in
their daily work. 

We also arranged tea and snacks
for refreshments, offering the
women a brief but much-deserved
break from their daily routines.
The gathering created an
opportunity to celebrate their hard
work, foster a sense of
community, and acknowledge
their invaluable contribution to
society.
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The initiative aligns with Oleevia
Foundation’s commitment to
empowering women and supporting
marginalized communities. By
recognizing the silent yet impactful
work of the Harithakarmasena
members, we aim to shed light on
the importance of their role in
sustainable development and inspire
others to value their contributions.


